
—LRESOLS
Ae |

t
y

SOUTHERN UTAH BROADCASTING co.

STUDIOS IN THE ESCALANTE HOTEL

CEDAR CITY, UTAH

January 20, 1954

Dr. Paul B. Pearson
Chief, Biological Branch
Biology Division
Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

 

Dear Mr. Pearson;

Under seperate cover you will receive a disk
recording of the interview we did in the KSUB studios
January 13, 1954. I am sending two disks... one to be

passed on to Col. Trum as he requested.

Once again I would like to thank you for your
kind consideration in taking the time to come to our
studios and make the recording. We had much favorable
comment on the program from our listeners and I am sure
it did much good for all concerned.

Please feel free to call on us for any
assistance or information that we may be able to give
in the future.

Kindest regards,

Kwek.
Robert L. Heyborne

News Director
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